From: Carole Ruth Clifford
Sent: 20 August 2019 19:33
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Re: Wildwood grove nw3 7hu. Elderberry shrub/tree

Further to my e mail re the elderberry tree | should have added that we want to remove it

I have planted another plant which will grow quite large near the elder to replace the carbon
footprint

Carole Clifford

Sent from my iPhone

>0n 20 Aug 2019, at 17:09, Carole Ruth CIifford_wrote:
>

>

> We live in private road and have an Elderberry Tree that has grown over Grove and makes parking
difficult It also in summer is thick with black fly
>

> Do we need planning permission ?

>

> 13 houses

> Tree outside no 8

> 11 have given their consent

>

>Thanku

>

> Carole Clifford

>
>
> Sent from my iPhone



